
7th March 2025 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we were learning about cold places and we have been making our own collage              
pictures of Polar Bears. We were also learning about different ways to make  the number 9. 
We threw 9 beanbags and counted how many we got into the hoop and how many were left 
over. We added the numbers together to make 9.  

 
 

 
 

Cold Places 

Phonics 
This week we have been learning that 2 letters can make 1 sound. Click on the sounds to learn 
how to say the ‘special friends.’  
 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/83xoUWGV/e1vsvCYg
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/0WQ9TSSy/l4QYszMI
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/RLEbiJ1v/MLCGN6u0
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/SpEDYlQR/Zj28Anrj
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/ZljBtqau/0AdoWk84
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/ZIFk2B9h/qtBs4vpz
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/uvtebzvM/S1EY6NOj


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the book 
‘Penguin’ and write in 
speech bubbles to show 
what the penguin is             
saying in different parts of 
the story. 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn about the number 10. We will be 
learning which two numbers make 10.  
 
 
 
 

Click on the picture to learn the song ‘1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 
Once I Caught a Fish Alive.’ 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
We will learn the meaning of these words: 
 

backwards           dizzy  
 

ignore 
 

 recycle                          reduce  

 Understanding of the World 
We will be planting wildflowers and learning 
that plants need water to grow. 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We will be learning the song ‘10 Green Bottles.’ 
Click on the picture to listen to the song.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will learn about the artist Jean-Michel 
Basquiat who used recycled materials in his 
art work. We will create our own polar bear  
pictures in this style 
 
 
 

 Messages 

Please make sure that your child returns 

their reading book on a Tuesday and a           

Friday so it can be changed. 
 
 
 
 
Please listen to your child read their  RWI 
book or ditty sheet. Make sure their RWI 
book stays in their book bag after you read 
with them. 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rPCzwqbFAn0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fFlf65nvrLQ

